
Pre-K/K Classroom
March 10, 2017

No school next week due to Spring Break!
PreK

Letter of the week: Uu
Please bring in 2 pictures that start with the letter Uu.

Math: Positional Words

Kindergarten

Letter of the week: Uu
Please bring in 2 pictures that start with the letter Uu.

Sight Words: Review: BINGO
Keep practicing your sight words.

Phonemic Awareness: Word Families; Medial sounds; Chop phonemes; Change middle 
sound to create new word; Change beginning sound

Math: Solid figures; Above/Below; Beside/Next to; In front of/behind

Writers Workshop: Signs and Posters

Pre-K/Kindergarten

Some of the stories we will be reading:
The Sandwich Shop by Queen Rania Alabdullah
Up in the Garden and Down in the Dirt by Kate Messner
If You Hold a Seed by Elly MacKay
Sunflower Life Cycle by Jeff Bauer
Curious George Plants a Seed by Erica Zappy
Planting a Rainbow by Lois Ehlert

Main Story: Each Kindness
Capture This & That
Listen & Draw
Vocabulary



Bucket filler

Project: Plants

STEM Project: Farmyard Fit

Art: See Artsonia website.

Some More of This Week's Activities!
3 letter words
Sound box
Alphabet Center
Candy Land
Kite Counting
Lilly pads and frogs
Pots and Bean
Flower count
Color Sort

Calendar of Events (Please check school calendar.)

March 13-17: No School/Spring Break
March 20: School resumes
April 6 & 7: No School/Conferences
April 13: Noon Dismissal

5 – 7 pm Open House/Science/History Fair
April 14: No School
April 18: Cedarhurst visits

General Information
Have a great Spring Break!  See you on the first official day of Spring, March 
20th.  Hopefully we will have some beautiful sunshine and warm weather.

REPEATED INFORMATION:

Start collecting 3 dimensional shapes for our annual 3D art.  Collect items that 
are sphere, cube, cylinder, rectangular prism, and cone.  Items can be empty 
food boxes, tubes, cans, old small toys, anything that is 3D.  We will turn our 3D 
junk into works of art.  Please bring your items in on March 27th and we will start 
working on them. They need to be in a bag with his/her name on it.  You will see 
the work at conferences.



Conferences are creeping up on us.  With Spring Break right around the corner, 
April will be upon us.  This conference I will have parents sign up for Thursday 
or Friday to come and see what types of things your child is doing.  We will 
actually demonstrate activities that we do.  Conferences are April 6th and 7th.  I 
will put the sign up sheets on the parent board.  

   Great people are those who can
make others feel that they,

too, can become great.
Mark Twain

    


